
We are unable to attend the public meeting but wish to voice our STRONG OBJECTION to SB10.  We have 
read the proposal and find it absolutely outrageous in its disregard for neighborhoods and current 
inhabitants.  
 
We do not want to live in such an environment and would leave this state if this rezoning occurs.  And 
until such time as we would sell our house to leave this state if Senate Bill 10 passes, we would vote 
against ANY legislator who votes in favor of this bill. 
 
Sandra and Arthur Tobin 

 


